
EASTPORT SCHOOL DEPARTMENT  
EMERGENCY MEETING OF THE SCHOOL COMMITTEE 

TUESDAY, MAY 22, 2018 

3:30 P.M. 

Shead High School 

 

 
Members Present:  William Bradbury, Jon Calame, Richard Clark, and Elizabeth  

Hastings-Renner  

Members Absent:  Meg McGarvey 

Staff Present:  Superintendent Kenneth Johnson and Principal Paul Theriault 
Others Present:  Mary Repole and Jon McNerny 

 

 

A. Call the Meeting to Order 

 

 The meeting was called to order at 3:30 p.m. 

 

B.   To Consider Adoption of the 2018 – 2019 Eastport School Department 

Budget 

 

 Jon Calame expressed disappointment that more time was not available to discuss 

this budget at greater length.  Mary Repole, liaison to the school committee, 

replied that the emergency nature of the meeting with an advanced time frame 

was necessary for the city council to observe notification requirement. 

 

It was moved by Elizabeth Hastings-Renner, seconded by Richard Clark, and 

voted 3 – 0 – 1 (Jon Calame) to adopt the 2018 – 2019 Eastport School 

Department Budget. 

 

C.    Adjournment   

 

  The meeting adjourned at 4:10 p.m. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

 

   Kenneth Johnson, Superintendent 

Secretary, ex-officio  


